
BEST/PTO Color Run  
Saturday, June 4, 2016, 4PM 

John Glenn Middle School 
 

FAQs 
 
The Race 
 
1 What ages/who can participate in the Color Run?  
 
 Anyone can participate!  The race is designed with Davis and Lane families in mind, so any age 
is welcome.  Participants can walk or run at any speed.  We will be staggering the start so that 
families with younger kids and people opting to walk can start further back in the pack.  Out-of-
town guests, middle and high schoolers, grandparents, friends from neighboring towns are all 
welcome too. 
 
2 Is it a race?   
  
 It’s more of a fun run than a race.  We are not timing the event. 
 
3 Where is the race?  How long is it?  
 
 The race is on the middle school fields, not on any roads.  Going around the fields twice will be 
a 3K distance. 
 
 
The Powder 
 
1 Is the Color Run powder safe?  
 
 Yes, the colored powder is a food grade corn starch.  Further detail on the content of the 
powder is available here:  https://bestptoma.files.wordpress.com/2016/04/chameleon-colors-
msds.pdf   Face masks will be available on the day of the race if desired and sunglasses will also 
be for sale.  You are welcome to bring goggles if you would like. 
 
2 What if my child is afraid of things being thrown at them? 
 
 The color stations will be staffed by Davis and Lane teachers volunteering for the event.  
They will be careful not be throw the powder directly into faces.  
 
Logistics 
 
1 What's included in my registration? 
Each participant receives a t-shirt and food voucher with their registration. Family registrations receive 
three t-shirts and three food vouchers.  Additional T-shirts can be purchased during the registration 
process.  Additional food vouchers can be purchased at the race.  
 
2 Can I register day of? 
 
 Day of registration will be available, but t-shirts are not guaranteed. 
 
3 What should I bring?  
 
 It’s a good idea to bring a towel or something to sit on in the car on your way home to avoid 
getting the powder on the seats of your car.  Money is also a good idea so you can buy raffle 
tickets and/ or extra food vouchers. 
 
4 What are the rain plans? 
 
 We hope to run the Color Run on Sat. June 4th, even if there is some rain.  In the event of a real 
downpour, the rain date is Sun. Jun. 5th 4pm. 
 
5 Will food be available? 
 
 Yes, food will be available.  Registrants will each receive one food voucher.  Additional food 
vouchers will be available for purchase. 
 
6 Where should I park?  
 
 Only very limited parking will be available at the middle school since our event will be using 
the parking lot.  We suggest parking at the high school/ Mudge Way area and walking to the 
middle school. 
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